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Blue Line Dearborn Subway Track Project

Work to finish track upgrades in the Blue Line
Dearborn Street Subway, between the Division
and Clinton stations, continues with a new
project funded by the American Recovery and
Reinvestment Act.

Temporary closures will occur along sections of
the subway most weekends through the end of
2009. Bus service will substitute for rail service
between affected stations. Expect delays and
allow extra travel time.

Construction will result in more reliable service
and a smoother ride along the Blue Line.

Additional improvements to the Dearborn
Subway will be completed in early 2010, with
most work occurring during overnight hours.
The project will be completed by spring 2010.

For more information please see postings m
at rail stations or visit transitchicago.com
or call 1-888-YOUR-CTA (TTY: 1-888-CTA-TTY1) Q:t’
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Blue Line Dearborn Subway
Phases of Work
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Phase 1:
Division to Grand, April thru summer 2009

Phase 2:

Grand to Clark/Lake, summer thru fall 2009

Phase 3:
Clark/Lake to Clinton, fall thru the end of 2009




